
 

 

Thursday 5th September 

Dear Parents 

Welcome back to school.  I hope you all had a wonderful summer holiday.  The children all returned 

looking very smart and ready to work hard, let’s hope this continues. 

Some important dates and information for you:- 

 Any child due to start school in SEPTEMBER 2014 (born between 1st September 2009 – 31st 

August 2010) needs to collect an application form from the office – please make sure you 

also collect the supplementary form at the same time.  Even if you complete an online 

application you are required to also complete a supplementary form as without this your 

child will not be considered for admission to our school. 

 

 11+ - Wednesday 18th September – School will be closed for the morning and will open at 

1:15pm.  Only children in Year 6 who are sitting the test will be admitted to school at 9am.  

Children in years  1, 2, 3, 4 and 5 need to come to school for the afternoon session only.  

There will be no breakfast club on this day. 

 

 Open evening – Thursday 12th September – KS1 from 5pm -5.30pm – KS2 from 5.45pm-

6.15pm. After the KS2 meeting there will be a short meeting about school journey. 

 

 Please make sure your child/children have their PE Kit in school – black/blue shorts, a plain 

white t-shirt. 

 

 Plimsolls – all children MUST have plimsolls by Monday 9th September. 

 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at our open evening. In the meantime, if you 

have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

Many thanks. 

 

Sarah Griffin 
Head Teacher 


